Communication : C79
Committee of the Whole (2)
May 12, 2021

Agenda ltem # 5

From: Tina Morra

Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 11:32 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Coles, Todd <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] FW: 5225 Highway 7

Good Afternoon Mayor Bevilacqua & Members of Council

My name is Tina Morra and | have been a resident of. Angelina Avenue for
more than 25 years. The purpose of this email is to offer my support for the
development applications submitted by 919819 Ontario Ltd. And 1891445
Ontario Ltd., for the lands at 5217 and 5225 Highway 7 & 26 and 32 Hawman
Avenue. It is my opinion that the proposed development represents the
appropriate and much needed evolution of the area and will provide an
opportunity for myself and those in a similar stage of life to downsize for our
current homes, but continue living in the neighbourhood. The owner has
shown a willingness to work with our community to address the concerns that
have been raised, particularly with respect to the funneling of cars onto local
streets (Hawman Avenue) and | believe that the proposal before Council is a
compromise that we can all be proud of. Our neighbourhood has many positive
attributes, but is lacking in the variety of types of dwellings that are available.
This development will help to improve that.

Thank you very much.

Tina Morra

The Travel Firm
888-871-3876-ext 225
905-264-9251



